	              Town of Lincoln Monthly Board Meeting Minutes June 6th, 2020
The monthly town meeting for the Town of Lincoln was held on Saturday June 6th, 2020 at 11:30 am at the town hall.  Meeting was held inside the townhall with all present social distancing and wearing masks during the meeting.
Meeting was called to order by Chairman Ray Secrist.  Members present, Ray Secrist Chairman, Bruce Auseth, Cody Ritscher Supervisors, Kathy Schultz Treasurer, and Carolyn Thomsen Clerk.   Clerk noted all notices were posted as required. 
Minutes were read by Clerk. Bruce Auseth made motion to approve minutes, Cody Ritscher second. 
Treasurer’s balance reflected $2,653.41 in checking and $44,691.46 in savings for total of $47,344.87. 
Town orders 4621 to 4629 in the amount of $3,496.07 were approved and paid.

Ray Secrist reported on fire signs.  Two are missing and will be taken care of by county.  Payment for fire signs will not be approved until all signs are in place.  Ray reported spraying has been completed on town roads.  It was discussed two trees may need to be removed from the Lincoln Public Cemetery as parts are no longer living.  Ray will contact tree cutting services with insurance coverage for quote.  

Bruce Auseth made motion to have Ray Secrist continue to mow town roads, Cody Ritscher second.   Motion carried. Motion was made by Bruce Auseth to put 4 ¾ inches of rock on Berg Ridge Road.  Cost approximately $18,300 with blading, Cody Ritscher second.  Motion carried. Bruce Auseth reported ad will be ready to go in the paper next week for the TRIP road work on Balk and Schaub Roads.  This project is to be completed by October 15th, 2020.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Beverage operator licenses for April Anderson, Roberta Sipla, Heather Breidung, Faith McFarlin, Elizabeth Bohnsack, Linda Haugen, Jollie Doran, Ann Auseth, Haley Auseth, and  Jackie Brownell and  Alcohol Beverage License renewals for Dennis Perkins and Steven Tomfohrde received motion for approval by Bruce Auseth and second by Cody Ritscher.  Motion approved.

Bruce Auseth made motion to adjourn, Cody Ritscher seconded, meeting adjourned.  Next meeting will be Wednesday July 15th, 2020 at 6pm at the town hall.

                                                                  Carolyn Thomsen, Town Clerk
